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Draper 2 - School Calendar                        November 3, 2017 
Wednesday,	October	8	 	 Veterans	Day	Assemblies	
	 	 	 	 	 	 AM	Assembly	–	8:30	–	9:00	am	Reception	

	Assembly	9:00-10:00	am	
	 	 	 	 	 	 PM	Assembly	–	11:30	am-12:00	pm	Reception	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Assembly	12:00-1:00	pm	
	

Saturday,	November	11	 	 Book	Fair	10:00	am	–	8:00	pm	 Barnes	&	Noble	See	info	below.	
	

Sat.,	Nov.	11	–	Thurs.,	Nov.	16	 Online	Book	Fair		
	 	 	 	 	 bn.com/bookfairs	enter	Bookfair	ID#	12216164	at	checkout	
	

Friday,	November	17	 	 Cinderella	Performance	5:00-9:30	pm	Draper	2	campus-Gym	
	

Saturday,	November	18	 	 Cinderella	Performance	2:00-4:00	pm	Draper	2	campus-Gym	
	 	 	 	 	 Cinderella	Performance	5:00-9:30	pm	Draper	2	campus-Gym	
	

Monday,	November	20	 	 Cinderella	Performance	5:00-9:30	pm	Draper	2	campus-Gym	
	

Wed.,	Nov.	22	–	Fri.,	Nov.	24	 No	School	–	Thanksgiving	Break	
	

Monday,	November	27	 	 School	resumes	8:15	am	
	

Fri., Dec. 1 & Sat., Dec. 2 Holiday Boutique at the Draper 3 campus 
	

For	further	information	about	activities	and	events,	please	visit	our	website	
http://draper2.americanprep.org/	

	

Builder	Theme	for	November	“I	am	a	Builder	When	I	Express	Gratitude		
in	Word	and	Deed” 

Saying	“thank	you”	is	a	powerful	positive	force	for	good	when	we	get	in	the	habit	of	saying	it	to	our	
family	members,	friends,	neighbors,	and	co-workers!	We	can	write	a	quick	thank	you	note	and	it	can	
make	an	amazing	difference	in	someone’s	life.	We	challenge	our	students	and	their	families	to	make	an	
extra	effort	to	express	gratitude	during	the	month	of	November.	We	hope	you,	as	parents,	will	find	
some	things	to	thank	your	children	for	this	month!	
	

When	we	say	thank	you	to	others	for	something	normal,	or	even	the	small	things	they	do	for	us,	we	are	
modeling	for	our	children,	healthy	personal	interactions.		Some	examples	could	be	“thank	you	for	
coming	to	breakfast	on	time”	–	or	“thank	you	for	putting	your	backpack	in	your	room”	–	or	“thank	you	
for	bringing	me	your	learning	plan”!	
	

We	all	like	to	be	thanked	–	it	is	contagious!		We	hope	you	hear	many	thanks	in	your	homes	this	month.	
	

Veteran's	Day	Assembly	Wednesday,	November	8th,	2017		
Veterans	Day	is	quickly	approaching	and	we	have	planned	two	events	to	honor	those	who	have	served.	
The	events	are	a	teaching	opportunity	for	our	students	to	learn	through	their	own	participation	how	to	
respect	and	honor	our	nation's	veterans.	In	your	communication	folders,	you	will	find	a	beautiful	
invitation	to	our	Veterans	Day	events	to	be	held	on	Wednesday,	November	8th.	Please	take	the	time	to	
invite	your	veteran	neighbors,	coworkers,	friends,	and	family	members.	If	you	need	additional	
invitations	we	will	attach	the	file	to	the	newsletter	email	for	you	to	print	at	your	convenience.	Veterans	
are	invited	to	bring	two	guests	and	will	receive	name	tags	confirming	their	admission.	
	

RSVPs	to	our	campus	secretaries	are	due	TODAY,	Friday,	November	3rd.		Please	RSVP	
with	the	number	of	guests	and	whether	or	not	wheelchair	access	or	other	assistance	is	needed.	We	will	
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have	very	limited	parking	and	seating	prior	to	the	receptions	and	assemblies.	If	you	are	bringing	
Veterans,	please	arrive	on	time	to	your	event,	but	not	too	early.	
	

Our	Draper	2	and	Draper	3	campuses	will	be	holding	two	assemblies,	one	at	9:00	am	and	the	other	one	
at	12:00	pm	on	Wednesday,	November	8th.		Veterans	and	their	guests	are	invited	to	attend	a	reception	
with	refreshments	beginning	at	8:30	or	11:30	am.	This	reception	is	not	for	parents	of	APA	students	unless	
you	are	a	guest	of	a	Veteran.	
Volunteer	Opportunity	–		
Thank	you	so	much	for	your	willingness	to	serve	those	who	have	served	us	so	graciously!!		We	have	all	
the	volunteers	we	need	for	our	Veterans	Day	assemblies.		THANK	YOU!!	
Parking	–		
Please	follow	the	directions	of	the	Staff	parking	attendants.		they	will	gladly	help	you	navigate	the	
parking	lots	and	help	you	find	a	place	to	park.		Of	course,	we	will	be	reserving	the	close	parking	spots	
for	our	honored	Veterans.		 
Classroom	Visits	-	We	welcome	our	Veterans	and	guests	of	our	APA	students	to	visit	the	classrooms	
immediately	following	the	commemorations.	This	is	a	wonderful	way	for	our	students	to	introduce	
them	to	their	class	members	and	for	our	honored	Veterans	to	share	their	stories.	
	

We	thank	you	in	advance	for	following	our	above	guidelines.	This	is	a	very	cherished	event	here	at	APA	
and	we	are	so	excited	to	welcome	our	Veterans	and	APA	family	members.	
Live	Streaming	-	We	are	so	excited	to	inform	you	that	each	APA	campus	will	be	live	FaceBook	
streaming	each	of	our	Veterans	Day	assemblies.		 
Check	us	out!!		Then,	of	course,	if	you	are	unable	to	watch	it	live,	the	video	will	be	available	for	you	to	
watch	later.		Watch	for	further	details.	
 

Veterans	Day	Assembly-By	Classroom	
We	will	be	holding	two	separate	assemblies	so	we	want	to	let	you	know	when	your	student(s)	will	be	
attending	and	performing	so	you	can	have	your	guests	attend	the	proper	assembly.		Here	is	the	list	of	
the	teachers	who	will	be	at	either	the	9:00	am	assembly	or	the	11:30	am	assembly.			

****Due	to	our	soloists,	we	have	made	some	changes.		Please	double	check	these	lists.****	
	

9:00	am	assembly	 	 	 	 	 	 12:00	pm	assembly	
Mrs.	Henry	 	 Ms.	Guziak	 	 	 Mrs.	Davis	(Ruff)	 	 Mrs.	Lawrence	
Ms.	Bodtcher	 	 Mrs.	Sandhu	 	 	 Mrs.	Dayberry	 	 Ms.	Chappell	
Ms.	Callister	 	 Ms.	Bodily	 	 	 Mrs.	Foster	 	 	 Mrs.	Erickson	
Ms.	Glad	 	 Ms.	Gray	 	 	 Ms.	Robinson		 	 Ms.	McGrath	
Mrs.	Stanford		 Mrs.	Hall	 	 	 Mrs.	Wanner	 	 	 Mrs.	Cox	 	
Mrs.	Vincent	 	 Ms.	Beal	 	 	 Ms.	Bohls	 	 	 Mr.	Henderson	 	
Mrs.	Strong	 	 Ms.	Larsen	 	 	 Ms.	Elliot	 	 	 	 	
Mrs.	Herrera	 	 Mrs.	Clayton	 	 	 Mrs.	Hyer	-	both	 	 	 	 	
Mrs.	Madsen	 	 Mrs.	Hyer	–	both	 	 							D-3	students	will	also	join	this	assembly.	
	

Our	Kindergarten	classes	will	NOT	be	attending	this	assembly.	
	

Carpool	Corner	
Our	monthly’s	Builders	theme	is	“I	am	a	builder	when	expressing	gratitude	in	word	and	deed.”		THANK	
YOU	parents	for	your	patience	and	cooperation	as	we	have	implemented	our	new	carpool	traffic	flow	
and	bus	system.		Thanks	to	those	of	you	displaying	your	carpool	tags	in	the	window!	It	makes	a	big	
difference.	A	few	extra	reminders	that	will	help	all	of	us	be	safer:	
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PLEASE	use	turn	signals	and	DO	NOT	use	your	cell	phone	when	driving!	
	

VOLUNTEERS	NEEDED!!		
Come	and	be	our	partner	in	making	our	school	better!!		Below	are	listed	three	fun	

opportunities		for	our	amazing	parents.			
WE	COULDN’T	DO	THESE	EVENTS	WITHOUT	YOU!!	

Bookfair	
Volunteers	are	needed	to	help	ensure	that	our	schools	receive	the	funds	they	deserve.		This	event	is	an	
easy	and	fun	way	to	get	in	your	volunteer	hours!!		Please	sign	up	using	the	link	below	-		
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0f44a5aa28a0f85-american   
	

Cinderella.	
	

Volunteers	needed	for	Cinderella!	We	still	need	parents	to	help	with	tickets,	concessions,	food	for	our	
cast,	and	additional	opportunities.	It’s	a	great	opportunity	to	earn	your	volunteer	hours	while	
supporting	our	Theatre	and	Music	programs!	
	

We	really	need	more	volunteers!			What	a	fun	way	to	earn	APA	volunteer	hours!!		We	encourage	you	to	
volunteer	even	if	you	do	not	have	students	in	the	cast.	
	

Thank	you!	
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0445adae28a5fb6-cinderella 

	

Looking	for	a	REWARDING	volunteer	opportunity?		We	want	YOU!	
Friends	of	APA	(APEF)	has	fun	and	rewarding	volunteer	opportunities	that	support	America	Prep’s	
programs,	events,	and	fundraisers.		Please	consider	fulfilling	your	volunteer	hours	with	us!	
	

First,	each	weekday,	November	10th-November	20th	from	10:00	am	-2:00pm,	Friends	of	APA	will	
provide	a	hot	chocolate	bar	for	our	staff	at	one	of	our	seven	campuses.		We	are	looking	for	volunteers	to	
who	would	like	to	spend	an	hour	or	two	pouring	hot	chocolate	and	providing	condiments	for	our	
fantastic	faculty.		It’s	a	great	opportunity	to	serve	and	get	to	know	our	wonderful	staff.	
Second,	we	will	be	launching	our	4th	annual	Holiday	Fundraising	Campaign	in	a	couple	of	weeks.		We	
are	looking	for	volunteers	to	help	us	fulfill	and	sort	candy	orders	for	specific	campuses.		
	

If	you	are	interested	in	volunteering,	contact	Whitney	whaselden@apamail.org.		Thank	you!	
	

  
FSO Happenings 

American	Preparatory	BOOKFAIR!	
SAVE	THE	DATE	for	SATURDAY	NOVEMBER	11TH	From	10AM-8PM.		Stop	by	and	support	the	APA	
campuses	at	the	fall	book	fair	which	is	located	at:	

Barnes	&	Noble	–	South	Towne	
10180	S.	State	Street	
Sandy	
	

Visit	http://aparu.weebly.com	for	an	updated	Reading	University	list	to	find	fun	new	books	to	
read,	add	to	the	classroom,	or	give	as	a	gift!	
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If	you	aren’t	able	to	stop	by,	PLEASE	support	us	on-line	from	11/11/17	to	11/16/17.		Visit	
bn.com/bookfairs	and	enter	Bookfair	ID#	12216164	at	checkout.	Spread	the	word	to	your	
friends	and	family!	
Look	for	our	table	and	make	a	craft	or	listen	to	a	Storytime!	A	percentage	of	your	Barnes	&	
Noble	purchases	goes	directly	to	American	Preparatory	Academy	for	the	purchase	of	curriculum	
and	books	for	the	CLASSROOM!	
	

The	Barnes	and	Noble	3rd	Annual	MINI	MAKER	FAIRE	will	also	be	happening	in	store	from	12-4!	
Calling	all	tech	enthusiasts,	tinkerers,	hobbyists,	engineers,	science	club	members,	authors,	artists,	
students,	entrepreneurs,	crafter,	and	makers	of	any	kind.			
	

Visit	https://www.barnesandnoble.com/blog/mini-maker-faire-2017/	for	more	detailed	information.		
	

Make	Workspace	
Experience	the	latest	in	virtual	reality,	designing,	robotics,	coding,	programming,	and	more.	
	

Meet	the	Makers	
Hear	from	leaders	and	top	brands	about	the	latest	trends	in	designing,	building,	creating	and	making.	
	

Make	&	Collaborate	
Immerse	yourself	in	the	process	of	“ideating,”	creating	and	constructing	with	a	vast	array	of	materials	
ideally	suited	for	making	anything	possible!	
	

If	you	are	interested	in	participating	in	any	of	the	presentations	or	would	like	to	be	a	featured	maker	
please	email	jamiependleton@gmail.com		
	

WE	ARE	IN	NEED	OF	VOLUNTEERS	TO	OVERSEE	THE	TABLE	AT	BARNES	&	NOBLE!		It’s	a	great	
and	easy	way	to	get	in	your	volunteer	hours!		To	sign	up	visit	
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0f44a5aa28a0f85-american			
	

HOLIDAY	BOUTIQUE	
	Our	2nd	Annual	Holiday	Boutique	is	scheduled	for	Friday,	December	1	(2:30pm-8:00pm)	and	
Saturday,	December	2	(9:00am-2:00pm).		We	are	excited	to	announce	that	all	of	the	proceeds	will	go	to	
APA's	Hardship	Fund.			
If	you	would	like	to	be	involved	as	a	vendor	or	volunteer,	please	contact	Michelle	Goudge	
at	mgoudge@gmail.com	or	218.556.2484.		We	still	have	a	few	spots	available	for	vendors.		We	are	also	
looking	for	organizations	who	want	to	participate	to	earn	money	for	their	organizations.		We	will	have	
have	50+	local	vendors	and	artisans	participating,	food	trucks,	performances	by	the	band	and	Vocal	
Force,	professional	family	photos	for	$5,	bake	sale,	gift	wrapping	station,	hot	chocolate	bar,	and	a	lot	of	
fun	activities	for	the	kids,	including	a	visit	from	Santa	and	Mrs.	Claus	on	Friday	evening.			
Watch	for	more	activities	to	be	added	as	well.		Please	go	
to	www.facebook.com/events/1535963436494934	for	details.		We	would	really	appreciate	your	
willingness	to	help	and	hope	that	you	will	be	able	to	attend!	
	

Box	Tops	
Keep	saving	your	box	tops!!		Competition	coming	soon.		
A	flyer	is	attached	for	you	to	beginning	to	save	your	box	tops.		J	
	

Got	Hours??	
Many	of	you	have	already	starting	accumulating	volunteer	hours...this	is	great!		Please	send	a	quick	
email	to	volunteerdraper2@apamail.org	with	your	hours	each	time	you	volunteer!	
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SPORTS 
Jr.	Golf	Clinic	
Darci	Olsen,	our	APA	High	School's	golf	coach,	is	holding	a	Jr.	Golf	clinic	here	in	Draper!		Darci	is	a	
teaching	professional	at	Glenmore	Golf	Course	and	this	winter	she	is	holding	a	clinic	at	Impact	Golf.		If	
you	have	a	5	to	16	year	old	that	is	interested	in	learning	to	be	a	golfer,	or	just	improve	as	a	golfer,	then	
check	out	the	flyer	on	our	website.	
	

Volleyball	-		
Club	V	Academy	Volleyball	Presents	

FOUNDATIONS	of	Volleyball		
This	is	a	beginning	level	volleyball	class	for	boys	and	girls	ages	8-14	years.		We	will	teach	
passing	movement	patterns,	angles,	mechanics	of	throwing,	catching,	overhand	serving	and	
attack	footwork	and	arm	swing.		
When:		Tuesdays,	November	7th	-	December	19th	
7:00-8:30pm	(*No	class	on	Dec	5th)	
Where:		Draper	1	campus	American	Preparatory	Academy	
Cost:		$95	before	11/1	(late	registration	$105)	

Register	online:		www.clubvvolleyball.com/youth-development/draper-academy 

	
Cinderella	Musical	

Tickets	for	the	annual	APA	musical	are	now	ON	SALE!			
	

We	are	proud	to	present	Rogers	and	Hammerstein’s	Cinderella	on	Nov	17-20.		The	Cinderella	Banquet	
Event	on	Nov	18	is	a	fundraising	banquet	where	families	can	interact	with	the	cast	members,	take	
photos	with	Cinderella,	and	take	part	in	the	story.			
	

Discounted**	Tickets	for	the	Performances	and	the	Banquet	can	be	purchased	at	this	website:		
	

https://americanprepd3.yapsody.com	
	

Family	Pricing:		Receive	at	$3	discount	per	show	ticket	when	you	buy	a	bulk	order	of	six	or	more	
tickets!	

***Advance	ticket	sales	online	are	discounted	from	the	full	box	office	price	at	the	door.***	
	

Thank	you	for	supporting	our	secondary	students	in	this	magical	production	for	all	ages!	
	


